
 

 14th March 2023 

Neurodiversity Week 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week is Neurodiversity Week.  At Cypress Primary School we have some members of our 
staff, pupil and parent community who are ‘neurodiverse’.  This is an umbrella term used to 
describe alternative thinking styles such as Dyslexia, Dyspraxia, Dyscalculia, Autism and ADHD.  
Regardless of any diagnosis, neurodiversity is about recognising those who think differently.   
 
We have been made aware of some courses that parents can access for free, if they’re 
interested in learning more.  Please click this link to look at the timetable of events running this 
week and to register: https://www.neurodiversityweek.com/events  
 
This website also has some useful parent resources: 
https://www.neurodiversityweek.com/parent-resources  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Ms McLelland 
Inclusion Manager 
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